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New Building Coming Into Focus 
Plans for the proposed new 43,000 sq. ft. office and clean room 
building are coming into focus.  The project managers are hoping 
to deliver a building plan ready to be bid out still this quarter.  The 
project promises to be another local economic stimulus with both a 
short-term impact on construction and materials jobs and a long-
term impact on stabilizing and growing employment at the 
Aerospace Center. 

GO TO:   http://coatc.com/newbuilding  

Be in the Know: Project Report  
Know the projects wrapping up, the projects coming soon, and the 
ones not happening too.  Those who follow the Port Authority’s 
Project Report are the ones in the know. 

GO TO:   http://onthebase.com/project  

Won’t You Be Our Fan? 
Only one other port authority in the country has more Facebook 
fans than the Heath-Newark-Licking County Port Authority.  The 
Facebook page is, often, the first place where news on the 
Aerospace Center and the Port Authority projects hits the streets.  
If you are on Facebook, won’t you be our fan?  

GO TO:   http://Facebook.com/OhioPortAuthority  

 


